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A27 Update
Binsted Residents have 

withdrawn their court case 
as Highwys England have 

agreed to a new 
consultation period during 

2019
Blue course has been relaid with six new targets created and 

painted by Christine. Please follow the arrows.

One of the zombie 
targets from last month. 
Look out for the Xmas 
targets coming soon

You can get your NFAS 2019/2020 
cards from the 3rd January 2019. Go 

online to nfas.net to apply.
You CANNOT rejoin Ratpack until 
you have your new NFAS cards.

Aim Archery in Battle ceased trading in 
October. That leaves Quicks Archery in 

Waterlooville as our nearest shop.

Some club members have been moving 
targets, pegs or cutting down branches. 

If you do not like the positioning of 
some of the targets please contact a 

committee member to discuss it. 
One target that had been moved caused 

a problem with the overshoot area.

Club Shoot Diary Dates
Thurs 27th December – Not the Boxing 

Day Shoot
Tues 1st January – New Years Day Shoot

Sun 17th February – 3D Shoot (Club 
Champs)

All start at 1000

There are also four new targets on 
Green.

This is a picture of two of the targets
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